
October 5, 2015 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:40pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Members Matt Hull, Victoria Gudeman, Gina Ellis and Ken Lord 
and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for September, 2015 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $76,836.45. 
 
Mayor Hull noted the request from Verizon regarding placing cell antennas on the water tank. Mayor Hull 
asked for Verizon to be contacted to provide wind loads that the antennas would place on the tank. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:50pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


